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An Ecumenical Mission of the Synod of the Sun, PCUSA

Dear Friends,

Somewhere in the world,
someone in the world,
is thanking God for you.

It may be the student in rural Honduras who for the first time is able to read a textbook after the sun
sets beneath the horizon.
It may be the family in Haiti whose children are now healthy because they can drink clean water
from a system powered by solar panels.
It may be the community in Kenya or the Ukraine that in a region of instability can rely on
the electricity which is generated by a solar array.

Yet, most certainly, we at Solar Under the Sun thank God for you.
We thank God for your prayers that sustain us, inspire us, and encourage us.
We thank God for your gifts that support our life-giving mission and our life-changing work.
We thank God for you as you participate with us in a ministry where more than 50% of
the participants who attend our Solar School have already been actively involved in an
installation.

Your gifts make a difference.
Your contributions make a difference.
You make a difference . . . and, because of you, the world is transformed. Thank you.

At this season of Thanksgiving, we would like to invite you to continue your support of Solar Under
the Sun,
for, by doing so,
another person in the world
at another place in the world
will join all of us
in thanking God for you.

With immense gratitude,

Tom Ulrich



